
P.O. Box 72
Winona, MS 38967Dear Brethren,

	 We have had the wonderful news that Shane and Emily Fisher, sponsored 
by the Springer Church of Christ (1789 Summertown Hwy, Hohenwald, TN 38462) 
will be joining us in our work in Winona, MS! For four years they worked in South 
Korea, teaching in a school program and in the college operated by the church in 
Seoul. Because of changes in government regulations they have returned to the 
States but they wanted to continue with mission work. We are thankful that they 
were recommended to us, and that they will be moving to Winona early in March.
	 You may not be aware of our team and the work we do. We do have a 
website (WorldEvangelism.org) but it is being reconstructed and does not contain 
all of the current information. Since 1962 my husband, J,C, Choate, and I have 
been involved in foreign missions in Pakistan, India, Sri Lanka and other countries 
in Asia. We have radio/TV/literature programs there, in addition to the printing of 
many books here in the States by sound brethren in the faith. Since 1994 we have 
printed The Voice of Truth International, a quarterly magazine that is distributed 
throughout the world. 
	 Here in the States, in the office we do the layout for the printing work and 
take care of the many additional office responsibilities. The men report to support-
ing congregations about the work done overseas; the women teach ladies classes. 
Overseas, we work with brethren in whatever seminars, Gospel meetings, and other 
programs in which they can use us. The Bates and the Rushmores are out of the 
country for a number of weeks in the spring and the fall, in programs in Guyana, 
Sri Lanka, India, Myanmar, Singapore, Viet Nam, and other places upon request. 
Brother Bates also teaches in Bear Valley college courses in numerous countries.
	 Shane and Emily will be fitting in to our pattern of work. Their concern dur-
ing the first months of being co-workers will be to raise their own personal support 
and work fund, since all funds committed to us are used in the already-established 
programs. It will probably be this fall that they will make their first trip overseas, ei-
ther accompanying the Bates or myself, to take part in the teaching programs there.
	 I cannot put into words how much the Fishers are needed in this work and 
how thankful we are that they are joining the team. Only the Bates and I are living in 
Winona, so when they are overseas, I am responsible for taking care of all of the of-
fice work. That is overwhelming, so it will be a tremendous blessing when Shane and 
Emily can move here and carry part of that load. Please help with their support if you 
can, and please pray for all of us --both the team here and our co-workers overseas.
							       For His cause, 
					       	   Betty (Mrs. J.C.) Choate

World Evangelism Team
(Continuing the work begun   

by J.C. in 1962)
708 Burton Drive

Winona, MS 38967
662-283-1192

email: Choate@
WorldEvangelism.org

Web site: 
WorldEvangelism.org

gospelgazette.com
Sponsor:

Liberty Church of Christ
689 Highway 25

Dennis, MS 38838
662-454-7362
Co-workers:

Wayne and Janet Barrier
Jerry and Paula Bates

Louis &Martha Rushmore
Shane and Emily Fisher

Joey Barrier
Jeremy Barrier
Betty B. Choate
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